Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Global 5 Communications
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: July 27, 2023, 5:30 p.m.

PLACE: Hillsborough Community College-Brandon Campus Conference Center (BADM 116/117)
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A construction open house will be held regarding project plans on the Interstate 75 (I-75) ramp reconfiguration and interchange modification from Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard (State Road (S.R.) 574) to Interstate 4 (I-4). (FPID no. 429251-1-52-01)
This project is building a barrier separating northbound I-75 mainline travel lanes from traffic entering and exiting the interstate from the S.R. 574 (Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard) and I-4 exits. A two-lane northbound collector-distributor (CD) roadway is being built east of the current northbound travel lanes within the existing right of way. Traffic entering and exiting northbound I-75 at Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard and I-4 will use the new CD roadway. In addition to the improvements on I-75, the S.R. 574 (Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard) interchange is being converted to a diverging diamond interchange.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: fdot.tips/Hillsborough
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Roger Roscoe, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, at (813)975-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: FDOTtampabay.com
